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As a mother to three young children, I am writing in support of paid parent caregiving 

for disabled children. Allowing parents to be paid for the work they are already doing 

means both that the child will be supported by a trusted and loving adult and also that 

some of the huge financial burden placed on families with children with disabilities 

could be alleviated. Please pass this bill!  


